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Public consultation on scoping report for the Environmental Assessment of the emerging Draft Policy 
Statement on Mineral Exploration and Mining in Ireland 

 
 The NIS must take into consideration the judgements of the CJEU which clarify the meanings of the Habitats directive. 
In particular the cases involving Ireland. 
 
--  
Peter Sweetman and on behalf of Wild Ireland Defense CLG 
sweetmanplanning@gmail.com  
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